
I strongly oppose SB 12. It is asinine to expect taxpayers to foot the bill for Oregon Educators and Public Employees' Benefit Board 
to take a vacation to Mexico or Canada to get some prescription drugs. Why can't these prescriptions be purchased online and with 
the user's own money? Unsurprisingly, there are "no" reports on what the fiscal impacts of this bill would be on taxpayers as well as 
no budget report. SB 12 is a hard no for me.


